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Petter Girls

The Letter Girls have taken part in many activities this year.
One of which was the annual Potato Bowl held in Bakersfield
this past December.

The Pep Girls also have been kept busy this year. They
achieved the California State Championship for rally groups,
through long hours of tedious work.

Both of the above groups are under the supervision of Mrs.
Bettye Palmer,

Kay Reiersgord
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